
01/11/2018 

MR Grahame Collier 
23 Urunga St ST 
NorthBalgowlah NSW 2093 
grahame@tissues.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

I am concerned about this development and its impact on the catchment. In particular I note 
that: the proposed development is on Bush Fire Prone Land and so the Asset Protection Zone 
would require the removal of vegetation and modification of bushland areas. This means that 
the development impacts on the habitat of native fauna, including threatened species. (Eastern 
Pygmy Possum and others). Also the site is located at the headwaters of Curl Curl Creek, 
which flows through Manly Warringah War Memorial Park to Manly Dam. Thus impacting on 
the natural waterway downstream in Manly Warringah War Memorial Park that supports 
riparian vegetation and aquatic habitat.
The site is an environmentally sensitive area that is not suitable for the proposed seniors living 
development.
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